
Class 1 Week by week 

Spring 2018:  Week 1 

Welcome back to everyone – especially Cody and 

Oliver, our new starters in Reception.  It has been 

great to hear the children’s Christmas news as we 

settle back into routines.  They have been writing 

about their favourite presents in our First Friday 

Free Write this week. 

 
Our new topic to start the term is Winter as we think 

about the changes we see and feel in the world around 

us.  In art we have been creating a winter sky – 

inspired by the colours we see at daybreak and in the 

evening.  Please keep a look out for the amazing 

colours and patterns in the sky at this time of year. 

 
We are keeping a record of the weather too.  The 

children want to find out how snow and ice form and 

we are measuring the temperatures to link this to 

weather conditions. 

 
Mr Hills is joining Class 1 each Tuesday this term to 

develop singing and rhythm with us.  The children 

enjoy his sessions – especially as he plays his 

guitar and invites them to join in with rhythm 

sticks! 

Next week 

As Class 1 do PE first lesson, please remember to 

send your child to school in PE kit on Monday 

mornings with their school uniform to change into 

after PE. 

   

Our story focus is Snow Bear – set in the Arctic – 

who has a wonderful time meeting new friends but 

needs help to find his way home. 



 
On Tuesday morning we are having a musical 

performance in school through Sowerby Music.  Two 

musicians will be playing live and asking for 

audience participation too! 

 

 


